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Johnson County Highway Department • 1051 Hospital Rd. • Franklin, In 46131 
 

For Immediate Release 
 
 

Date: August 9, 2023 
 
What: Closure CR 300 North between CR 400 West and CR 450 

West to all traffic 
 
When: Beginning Monday, August 14th.  Road anticipated to be 

open to traffic Friday, September 29th, weather permitting.   
 
Who: Town of Bargersville and Johnson County Highway 

Department 
 
Why: Replacement of Culvert WR-085, followed by the 

reconstruction of 300 North  
 
Detour: Road will be closed to all traffic.  Through traffic may utilize 

the signed detour route on CR 400 West, CR 225 North, and 
CR 500 West to bypass the road closure. 

     
Contact:  

 

Road Project Culvert Project 
Town of Bargersville Johnson County Highway Department 

(317) 422-5115 (317) 346-4630 
media@bargersville.in.gov highway@co.johnson.in.us 


